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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 28th January 2022  

Message from the Headteacher:   

 

It has been an extremely busy week at school and our children and 

staff have worked incredibly hard to manage any changes to their 

normal routines!  

 

I have had the pleasure of reading some fantastic writing in Year 4 

this week. Well done to Myleigh, Lacey, Chelsie, Hazel and Matilda 

for their excellent work on setting descriptions. When I read your 

work, I felt like I had been transported to a new place.  

 

It was lovely to see Bailey in Year 6 showing confidence in his 

reading this week too- keep up the aspirational work!  

 

Jaden in Julia Donaldson Class has been resilient and working 

incredibly hard on his handwriting this week too. Well done Jaden.  

 

I would also like to say a massive well done to Mya in Year 5, who 

has received her pen licence today. She has shown great 

determination and resilience in order to achieve this. Great learning 

powers Mya!!!  

 

Miss Higgins enjoyed playing a basketball match with the Year 6s 

during lunchtime this week and was impressed with the children’s 

passing, dodging and shooting whilst Mr Girdlestone enjoyed 

coaching the football team this week! He too was impressed with 

the improving skills and competitive side of everyone! Mr Burgoyne 

is hoping that he can get some children entered into competitions 

for the Summer Term.  

 

In Outdoor Learning, children have been developing their 

Geography skills and learning how to navigate their way around a 

course. Try to test your children’s directional knowledge and see if 

they can give you directions to get somewhere this weekend!   

 

Just another reminder that children should be wearing their PE Kit 

for Outdoor Learning (not old clothes). We have changed this as 

now every year group has PE and Outdoor Learning on the same 

day. Children should bring in extra waterproof/wellies in a carrier 

bag for Outdoor Learning. After half term we expect to see PE kit 

and no clothes from home.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

 

 

House Points 

Owls 1374 

Panthers 1376 

Dragons 1404 

Dolphins 
1401 

 

Attendance  

 

100% Attendance Winner of Amazon 

Voucher:  

Katie King  

Julia Donaldson 70.1% 

Judith Kerr 73% 

Oliver Jeffers 82.3% 

Roald Dahl 83.4% 

Enid Blyton 64.4% 

Michael Morpurgo 60.3% 

Jeff Kinney 69.2% 

Anthony Browne 79% 
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